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Update on “Priya” 
 
Dear Larbert West Kirk Session 
 
Greetings!  I hope you are doing very well.  Today I want to walk you through the life of your 
sponsored child “Priya”.  “Priya” is a girl full of admirable qualities and charming personality.  
She helps anybody who might be in need of some assistance and is an obedient child to her 
(house) mother and teachers.  Her mother says “She acts like a sister to all her siblings in the 
SOS family and is very good in studies too.”  It’s her homely and down-to-earth nature that 
draws her like a magnet to people around her. 
 
An elegant dancer 
“Priya” is a graceful dancer and leaves her audience completely entertained and amused after 
every dance event that she participates in.  She is also fond of playing badminton and kho-kho 
(a traditional Indian contact sport played in two teams) and can be often seen playing in the 
evenings.  It is good that she indulges herself in these activities that would add to the already 
existing qualities that she has and further enhance the well-being of her health. 
 
A good student 
A student of Diana Memorial School where she is presently in the eighth grade “Priya” shows 
great interest and dedication towards her studies.  She completes her home assignments on 
time and is regular to school.  Recently she scored a grade A in her examinations and her 
teachers appraised her for the same.  This time she is determined to score an A+ in all the 
subjects and has already started being very serious about the same. 
 
“Pongal (the South Indian festival of harvest) is my favourite festival since my childhood.  We 
wear colourful new dresses and it excites me to taste all the delicious dishes prepared by my 
mother on the morning of the festival day.  Around fifteen items will be prepared.  I also get a 
chance to meet so many people and exchange good wishes and gifts,” said “Priya” as she 
could not control her happiness. 
 
I want to thank you for all your help and support to make this possible for her and I hope you 
will enjoy being a part of “Priya’s” life and her development.  I wish you a year full of good 
wishes and a sound health. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
(Maalika Chadha) 
 
National Sponsorship Co-ordinator 
 


